
                 August 1, 2022  

Dear Student,  

Welcome to second grade!  I look forward to 

the start of school and hope you are having a great 

summer vacation. I have lots of learning and fun 

planned for this year and cannot wait to meet you! 

 Let me first tell you a little bit about myself. 

This will be my seventh year teaching at Groveland 

Elementary and my fourth year teaching 2nd grade 

here!  Prior to Groveland, I lived in Alexandria, 

Virginia and spent four years teaching in Fairfax County Public Schools with two 

years in fourth grade and two years teaching third grade.  I received my 

Bachelors in English from St. Bonaventure University in 2007 and I graduated 

with my Masters in Education from Marymount University in 2012.  I live in 

Lansdale with my family.  My oldest daughter Grace is 7 years old and is in 2nd 

grade at North Penn.  My youngest daughter Annie is 4 years old and will be in 

her 2nd year pf pre-k this year.  My husband teaches physical education in 

Neshaminy.  When I am not teaching, I enjoy spending time with my girls, visiting 

friends, going to the beach, running, cooking, and shopping!  I also enjoy 

spending time with my family in my hometown of Rochester, New York.  

I am very excited to be starting a new year at Groveland and look 

forward to meeting you soon! Enjoy these last days of summer and get ready 

for a super year in second grade! 

 Sincerely, 

Mrs. Kelly       


